
Dunkirk Parish Council - Extraordinary Committee Meeting 

Minutes of Extraordinary Committee Meeting held at Dunkirk Village Hall on 3 October 2022 at 7.30pm 

 

Present:  

Parish Councillors: Cllr K. Kemp (Chair of Parish Council),  Cllr  J. Coleman (Vice Chair),  

Cllr J. Tutt, Cllr J. Clifford, Cllr G. Hewett, Cllr N. Smith and Rebecca Parr (Clerk).  

Cllr A. Gould (SBC), Cllr R. Lehmann (KCC). Larissa Reed, CEO, SBC, Flo Churchill Interim Head of Planning, SBC 

There were no members of the public. 

 

1. Declaration of Interest – None. 

 

2. Apologies for absence – received from Cllr D. Brice and Cllr T. Valentine (SBC).  

 

3. Larissa Reed Chief Executive Swale Borough Council 

As no members of the public were present, Larissa and Flo from SBC gave a talk on planning applications and processes 

along with an update on the SBC Local Plan. 

 

The Meeting was closed at 9.30pm  

 

Date of next meetings:  Full Council:    17 October 2022 

Planning Committee:    7 November 2022 

 

 

Rebecca Parr,  

Clerk to Dunkirk Parish Council  

 

 Signed  ……………………………………………  Signed  ………………………………………… 

Chair       Vice-Chair   

 

Date    ……………………………………………  Date  …………………………………………. 

 

PLEASE VISIT OUR NEW WEBSITE FOR ALL THE LATEST NEWS IN AND AROUND THE VILLAGE: www.dunkirkpc.org.uk 

 

 

 

http://www.dunkirkpc.org.uk/

